
MUFTI DAY TOMORROW 

17th SEPTEMBER 2021 
 

 

 

 

A reminder that tomorrow is a mufti day to support  

the FOSJ Fundraising Raffles. 

 

        We are asking that the children bring along a  

       GROCERY ITEM (please check the ’best before’ date)  

   in exchange for not wearing uniform. 

 

From the Friends of St Joseph’s, thank you for your support. 
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